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Our Ref: FDIA-R46 2006-12-30

TO: MULTI NET STELSELS

ATTENTION: JOHAN COETZEE

Dear Sir,

RE: COMPANY OF THE YEAR

The FDIA committee wishes to congratulate your Company on being awarded the prestigious
“Company of the Year” trophy for 2006.

This trophy is awarded to the Company which has made the biggest impact on the fire detection and / or gas
extinguishing industry throughout the year.

Well done!
Yours faithfully

.

L. SWART

CHAIRPERSON



